
From: Sandra Blakemore <sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 2:47 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fruit Basket 
  
Steve, 
  
The Laborers’ Local 1092 sent a fruit basket.  I put it in a common area for staff to take what they 
wanted. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Sandra Blakemore | Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Assets, Information, and Services 
2 N. LaSalle St., Suite 200 | Chicago, Illinois 60602-2575 
Tel:  312.744.7709 
  
 


